
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                    May 15th-19th  

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as responsible 
leaders in the global community. 

 
 

 

Monday, May 15th 
 

o Open gym grade 1 

o Grade 4/5 Activity Stations 5W & 4M 
o Running club for grade 3 students and 

marathoners 

o Yearbook order extended until today! 

o Food Period #8 begins 

Thursday, May 18th 

 

o Open gym grade 4 

o Grade 2 Choir 

 

Tuesday, May 16th 
 

o Open gym grade 2 

o Gr. 3-5 Choir  

o Grade 2 Activity Stations (2 U & 2W) 

o Drama at lunch 

o Diversity presentations- Grade 5 students 

 

Friday, May 19th 
 

o No school for students/AGM for Educators 

Wednesday, May 17th 

 

o DramaFest at KVHS 

o Open gym grade 3 

o Grade 3 Activity Stations- 3C &3B 

o Running Club- Grade 4 students and 

Marathon runners 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

o May 22nd- Victoria Day 

o May 23 & 30- DARE (grade 5) 

o May 26th- Diversity Presentation Grade 4  

o May 24th- Pancake Breakfast-grade 4 

o May 26th- Family Fun Night 

o June 2nd-Transition To Kindergarten Day 

o June 3rd- Gabriel Kuling Fun Run 

o June 8th- Volunteer Tea/Newcomer Tea 

Information Items: 
 
- Yearbook order deadline has been extended until Monday, May 15th at 8:30 am. A 
representative from Flewwelling Photography will be here to pick up all orders at 9am. The cost 
per yearbook is $18 for all K-4 students and $13 for grade 5 students as we cover $5 per 
yearbook as a “graduation” gift. 

 - Thank you to those who have registered for our upcoming Gabriel Kuling Fun Run. At present 
we have about 170 participants. I have spoken to my t-shirt supplier and he is able to extend the 
deadline to order t-shirts for the event until Monday at 9 am. If your family is interested in 
participating on June 3rd but haven’t sent in your registration form, please do so first thing 
Monday morning.  

-Best of luck to our cast and crew of Lion King who will be performing at District Drama Fest on 
Wednesday! 

-On June 2nd our current Kindergarten students have the day off to allow next year’s students an 
opportunity to ‘experience’ kindergarten. 

 


